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EACP Committee

From: Stillwell <stillys@hawaii.rr.com>
Sent: Monday, July 01, 2019 2:25 PM
To: EACP Committee
Subject: Support Resolution for tourism assessment

Aloha, We request that the committee support the proposed resolution to conduct a sustainable tourism 
assessment. The consequence of the high tourist count is being felt on a daily basis in south Maui, one of the 
most popular tourist destinations in the state. We see it in the traffic congestion, lack of parking, beach and 
ocean impacts and degradation of the host culture. Tourism must be managed like any other business in order 
to sustain a quality experience for guests, a quality of life for residents and a sustainable economy.  
Thank you, Patricia and Jefferson Stillwell, Kihei  
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